Brace Farms

From:

Conway, Shawn (Toomey) <Shawn_Conway@toomey.senate.gov>

Sent:

Thursday, May 23, 2013 1:01 PM

To:

Brace Farms

Subject:

RE: Meeting @ Waterford Farm

Mr. Brace,

I asked for an update from my EPA liaison yesterday afternoon and was told that the site visit had not been scheduled yet, but she would get back to me in one week's time to give me a full update. I will keep you all apprised of the situation as I receive more information.

Thank you,

Shawn Conway

From: Brace Farms [mailto:bracefarms@verizon.net]

Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2013 12:38 PM

To: Conway, Shawn (Toomey)

Subject: FW: Meeting @ Waterford Farm

From: Brace Farms [mailto:bracefarms@verizon.net]

Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2013 11:31 AM

To: 'lutte.todd@epamail.epa.gov'

Cc: 'ndevlin@kmgslaw.com'; 'rbosworth@pasen.gov'; 'Conley, Rebecca (Toomey)'; 'Sheila_Sterrett@toomey.senate.gov';

'Tim.Butler@mail.house.gov'; 'Darrell.Owens@mail.house.gov'; 'klrapp@pahousegop.com';

'shawnconway@toomey.senate.gov'

Subject: FW: Meeting @ Waterford Farm

Todd,

It is approaching 3 weeks since I sent my last e-mail to you and I still have not heard back from you. We have completed all of our spring planting with the exception of the 15 acres we had planned on planting on the property you know as the Marsh property. I was hoping to hear from you with the go-ahead to plant that acreage, as I do not see that causing any harm, providing I plant in the boundaries I indicated below. This would still allow you to view the necessary areas you need to view upon your site visit when you are able to make it up here. I only have a few days of planting window still available to me.

I know Ron Bosworth of Rep. Hutchinson's office has been attempting to reach you, as well. I was hoping that I would not have to bring my legal counsel back into the picture, but that option is looking less and less promising with each passing day.

Hope to hear from you soon.

Thanks,
Bob Brace

